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ATTENTION 7 LINK RIDERS:

7 Link • 11/25/24
ATTENTION 7 LINK RIDERS:

Beginning, Monday, November 25, please note that HARTransit
will use SMALLER buses on the Danbury-Norwalk 7 Link service.
With this change, buses will leave from the middle bay at the Pulse
Point and line up with Routes 1, 2, and 3. The 7 Link service will no
longer serve Rose Street and will instead use Elm Street to access
Main Street. There will be other schedule adjustments in the
coming weeks aimed at improving on-time performance on this
route.

 

https://hartransit.com/7_Link


62 Federal Rd., Danbury, CT 06810 | 203.744.4070 | info@hartransit.com

< Back to Alerts page

https://hartransit.com/alerts/current

